
Rounding the Corner into May 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear High Point Families & Staff, 
 
Just a quick update as we end the week of April 27–May 1.  
 
As you may have heard in the May 1, 2020 statewide briefing, Governor Murphy announced that he 
may have a decision about whether schools will reopen for this academic year, possibly reached as 
early as Monday, May 4. 
 
As we anticipate that announcement over what seems to be shaping up as, finally, a nice weekend, 
we hope you take a moment to join us in continuing to focus on the good. There are many examples 
of the wonderful ways we are excelling during remote instruction and how our school community 
continues to support one another.  
 
Also—as an FYI—this upcoming week is Teacher Appreciation Week. The past few months have made 
clear just how much our teachers deserve appreciation, and this annual observation is another 
chance for all of us to continue to express and display our thanks for the many, many ways in which 
our exceptional staff supports our students. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your High Point Family 
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Achieving the Extraordinary by Working Together 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4x1M-V0tbso

